
Distributed by Elite Wines®

Made entirely in concrete, it is 
a bit strict and streamlined, but 
it weaves in well-proportioned, 
ripe nuances of tangerine and 

melon with crisp, citrusy notes, 
then finishes long, with echoes of 

crushed stone.

Rhone Valley, France

Blanc

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Made entirely in concrete, it is 
a bit strict and streamlined, but 
it weaves in well-proportioned, 
ripe nuances of tangerine and 

melon with crisp, citrusy notes, 
then finishes long, with echoes of 

crushed stone.

Rhone Valley, France

Blanc

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Made entirely in concrete, it is 
a bit strict and streamlined, but 
it weaves in well-proportioned, 
ripe nuances of tangerine and 

melon with crisp, citrusy notes, 
then finishes long, with echoes of 

crushed stone.

Rhone Valley, France

Blanc

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Made entirely in concrete, it is 
a bit strict and streamlined, but 
it weaves in well-proportioned, 
ripe nuances of tangerine and 

melon with crisp, citrusy notes, 
then finishes long, with echoes of 

crushed stone.

Rhone Valley, France

Blanc

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Made entirely in concrete, it is 
a bit strict and streamlined, but 
it weaves in well-proportioned, 
ripe nuances of tangerine and 

melon with crisp, citrusy notes, 
then finishes long, with echoes of 

crushed stone.

Rhone Valley, France

Blanc

92 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®

Made entirely in concrete, it is 
a bit strict and streamlined, but 
it weaves in well-proportioned, 
ripe nuances of tangerine and 

melon with crisp, citrusy notes, 
then finishes long, with echoes of 

crushed stone.

Rhone Valley, France

Blanc

92 pts


